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6th grade field trip 
Our 6th graders participated in their annual winter field trip to Powder Ridge in Kimball. 
We had great conditions for our students to be on the ski slopes and the students had a 
great experience once again. Thank you to our 6th grade staff for planning this activity 
for our students.  
 
 
ParaProfessional Recognition week 
We recognized all of our fabulous Paraprofessionals at FIS the week of January 20-24. 
We are fortunate to have a dedicated and caring staff that works with our most 
vulnerable students on a daily basis.  
 
 
Kindness retreat 
Youth Frontiers put on a Kindness retreat for our 4th grade students on January 29th. 
We had our Honor Society students from the High School work with our students during 
this time. This was a great opportunity for our students to learn more about the value of 
kindness and how we treat each other along with the impact of our words and actions. 
Thank you to our 4th grade team for planning this and the St. Cloud Optimist club for 
providing funding for the retreat.  
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 

 


